
Selective vegetation mulching and hazardous tree removal 
will take place in Bunyip State Park, Tonimbuk, to reduce 

bushfire risk. 
Date: Early October 2021 

Duration: Approximately 2 weeks (weekdays only). 

Location: Southern boundary of the park, near Tinkham Road, 
Tonimbuk (see map). 

Impact: No park visitor access or tracks are impacted by these 
works. 

Environmental and cultural heritage assessments have been 
undertaken to ensure important areas are protected.   

Why: This work will create a new 20m fuel break between private 
properties and Bunyip State Park, supporting the  delivery of 
planned burning activities and bushfire response.  

This area is within a Bushfire Moderation Zone (BMZ) . This 
area is managed using planned burning and mechanical   
means to reduce bushfire risk to the surrounding  
communities. Visit  www.ffm.vic.gov.au/jfmp or call the   
VicEmergency Hotline on 1800 226 226 to find out more   
about the fuel management program.  

For more information about this work call Parks Victoria on 
13 1963. 
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The yellow line shows the location of the fuel break works.  

 

The scheduling and duration of work can sometimes change depending 

on conditions.  

 


